
Letter of Intent 

To whom may concern. 

    La Taguara is a Venezuelan and Latin American Restaurant that opened its door in 2013; due to an 

expansion we just opened a second location “La Taguara Bar & Grill” located on 3010 Crossroads Dr. 

Madison WI 53718 as you may know the area, it is a commercial area with some residential building, but 

they are far away from us. 

    Because of the size of the location and higher rent we applied for an Entertainment License that got 

approved by the ALRC on August 17th, 2022. Now we are in the process to obtain a Conditional Use 

permit, that way Zoning could sign the license. 

    We are a Restaurant, where our forte is to introduce and sell our amazing Latin America dishes and 

we have not intention of changing that. We would like to offer live, amplified music and special events, 

to be able to bring more traffic to the new store. During summertime we will offer it on our Patio, 

residentials unit are not close to our store and we don’t anticipate any complaints. We will consider 

volume and times when bringing performers to our patio. 

  Our current hours of operations are: 

Monday 11am-9pm 

Tuesday 11am-9pm 

Wednesday 11am-9pm  

Thursday 11am-9pm 

Friday 11am-10pm 

Saturday 11am-10pm 

Sunday 11am-9pm 

   We are planning on bringing local artists to our store to play during regular hours of operation, but we 

may also do special events like bringing local and foreign performers (Comedy, Singers, Karaoke, etc.) 

and have them perform until bar time and charge a cover for it.  

   I have been in the restaurant industry for the past 22 years and I feel familiar with this kind of events, I 

also feel confident that doing these complementary events will give us a better chance to survive during 

this tough times.  

    

Jeykell Badell 

Cell. (608)852-4511 

Store Number: (608)244-3266 


